

Dear Medical Provider,

We are excited to invite you to participate in one of the largest free medical clinics to come to the city of Indianapolis.

Pathway to Health is a non-profit ministry that is dedicated to sharing the blessings we have received by providing entirely free multi-specialty clinics to communities we visit, offering medical, vision, and dental care, as well as other critical services. Thousands of volunteers from across the United States work together at these events in medical and non-medical supportive roles. We also work closely with local health providers, public health departments, and faith-based organizations to provide follow-up care for our patients.

Please join us at our next medical event in Indianapolis at Lucas Oil Stadium, April 14-21, 2022. On April 14, volunteers will transform 180,000 square feet of space into clinical suites. The clinic opens Easter Sunday, April 17. Over four days we anticipate serving thousands of patients who will receive medical, dental and eye services as well as lifestyle counseling, point of care lab testing, mental health services, clothing, and massage. Lunch and child care will be provided for all.

This is a life-changing, rewarding event, both for patients and volunteers. Patients often express amazement that this is all offered free of charge and with so much compassion.

We can't do this without you! In addition to Primary care and Surgery, sub-specialties such as Dermatology, Pulmonology, Orthopedics, Cardiology, ENT, Podiatry, OB-Gyn, Radiology, Ophthalmology, are needed, to name a few. Physical therapists, nurses, radiology technicians, pulmonary therapists, and lab technicians are also needed. Medical providers from outside of Indiana will be assisted in registering for temporary licenses for the days of the event. Malpractice Insurance coverage is provided.

You can also assist by connecting us with equipment and medical supply donors. Medical equipment such as Ultrasound and electrocautery machines have been lent by generous vendors and medical institutions. Other supplies such as PPE have also been donated.

Please visit our website at www.pathwaytohealth.org for more information and to register. For a short video of previous events go to https://vimeo.com/333778336.

If you have questions about volunteering or assisting with supplies and equipment, please call me at 909-894-6920. For general or registration questions, please call 423-641-6830.

By collaborating together, we can achieve so much! We look forward to working with you.

Julie Bryson MD Chief Medical Officer Pathway to Health 909-894-6920